
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
(By email) 

 
Our Ref: MGLA220720-8630 

 
20 August 2020 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 21 July 2020.  Your request has been dealt with under the Environmental Information 
Regulations 2020 
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
1. During the last 5 years how many meetings re the call-in of the Kensington Forum 

redevelopment by Mayor Khan have taken place between the owners of the site and/or any 
of their associates and/or representatives and the Mayor and/or any members of the GLA 
planning team before the first decision on the matter (dates please) ? 

 
Our records show the following meetings over the last 5 years relating to the application at 
the Kensington Forum Hotel. The dates are:  

 

• 18 May 2017 

• 17 May 2018 

• 12 November 2018 

• 23 November 2018 

• 8 January 2019 

• 22 May 2019 

• 21 June 2019 

• 20 May 2020 

• 22 May 2020 

• 29 May 2020 
 
2. How many such meetings (same parameter as 1.) have taken place between the first decision 

date (21 June 2019) and today (dates please) ? 
 
The dates are:  
 

• 20 May 2020 

• 22 May 2020 

• 29 May 2020 



 
 

 

• 26 June 2020 

• 8 July 2020 

• 20 July 2020 

• 29 July 2020 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information



